No.1-272/2005-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

*k%k%k

Port Blair, dated 12/2005
To

Mrs.Vaishna Narang,
Professor Linguistics,
Jawaharlal Nehru University
New Delhi, Camp at Port Blair.

Sub:- Issue of Tribal Pass to visit reserve area-reg.

Madam,

In continuation of this office letter No. 1-272/2005-
TW/1699, dated 8/12/2005 addressed to the Deputy
Commissioner(Andamans) and copy endorsed to you and
Executive Secretary, AAJVS on the above mentioned subject
and to say that as per the policy of the Administration the
non-tribals visiting the tribal reserved area and coming into
contact with the Primitive Tribes including the Great
Andamanese is to be free from any diseases including
communicable diseases so as to avoid health hazards for the

tribals.

You are therefore, requested kindly to obtain a medical
certificate from the authorized govt. doctor that you are not
suffering from any diseases before you visit reserved area.

Yours faithfully,

Research Officer (TW)




